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Aug 26, 2020 
 

                                                 REED SWITCH Product Improve Packaging 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
As Littelfuse continuously driving good quality product, we would like to notify you of a change relating to the 
Reed Switch product packaging 
 
There will be no change in form, fit and function of the switches. 

 
Please refer the current and new packaging pictures below. This new or improved packaging will be used from 
Sept 28, 2020; during this transition period, customers are expected to receive the product with current shipping 
package until current inventory in our warehouse and distribution channels are depleted. 
 
 
Below are the affected Reed Switch Series. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Current and New Packaging photo  
                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Current  

         
 

Affected Reed Switch Series 
MDCG-4, FLEX-14, MDSR-10, MLRR-4, MLRR-3, HA15-2, MRPR-20, MACD-14, MITI-3V1, MDSR-7, 
MARR-1, MDSR-4 
 
NOTE: ALL MATERIAL PN IN 1000 PCS PER BOX ARE AFFECTED 
OTHERS LIKE THE MODIFIED SWITCHES NOT IN 1000PCS PER BOX, SURFACE MOUNT 
DEVICE WILL REMAIN UNCHANGE 
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Please respond to us by Sept 21, 2020 to acknowledge notification of this change.  If we do not hear from you 
then we will expect that this change has been accepted and no further action is required. Thank you.  
 

New : WITH additional “jacket” box (or protective cover). 
 

                                 
 
 
                   
 
                                                                  
 

                                                                          

  

  




